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Monday 8th April 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Trip to Queenswood 

 
 

 
On Thursday 18th April, Year 2 will be travelling by minibus to Queenswood 
Country Park. We will be leaving school at 9:30am and will return before the 
end of the school day. 
 
As part of our geography topic, we will be following a route around the woods. 
We will be also using our scientific knowledge of trees to identify and locate 

different species.  
 
The cost of the trip is £2 per child. This can be paid via ParentPay. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink for the day, in a rucksack. If your child 
has school dinners booked for that day the school will provide a packed lunch.  
 
Children should wear their school hoodie, a coat and black or navy tracksuit bottoms suitable for a 
day outside. As the ground is likely to be muddy, children should wear walking boots or wellies. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Mrs Gemmell 
Year 2 class teacher 
 
 


